
 
                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

September 26, 2020 

 

      BSE Limited 

  1st Floor, New Trading Wing, 

  Rotunda Building, P. J. Towers, 

  Dalal Street, Fort, 

  Mumbai - 400001 

  Scrip Code: 540717 

 

   Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Ltd  

Vibgyor Towers, 4th Floor,  

Plot No.C-62, G- Block, 

Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400098 

Symbol: PQIF 

 

Subject: Closure of Trading Window- SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We wish to inform you that Trading Window for the securities of the Company shall be closed 

with effect from Wednesday, September 30, 2020 in accordance with the Company's Code to 

Regulate, Monitor and report trading by Employees and other connected persons as per the 

SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015. The Trading Window shall be opened 

after passing of 48 hours of conclusion of the Board meeting, in which the Unaudited Financial 

Results for the quarter and half ended September 30, 2020 shall be approved. The date of the 

Board meeting shall be intimated to you separately.  

 

The Designated Persons and their immediate relatives shall not trade in the securities of the 

Company when the trading window is closed.  

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours truly, 

 

For Polo Queen Industrial and Fintech Limited 

 

 
Vandana Yadav  

Company Secretary 


